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Our Memory Walk will be Tuesday, June 5th at 9:00am, a notice will follow with more details. The children will be
doing music and movement during the show. Please have children wear shoes that are low and have backs.
Please continue to practice their lines that were sent home in their folders. On Thursday, June 14th at 8:30am, we
will be hosting a Super Hero breakfast in honor of Father’s Day, a note will be sent home with further information.
As we approach our last day of school we would like to thank you for a wonderful year of memories. It was an
honor to teach and get to know your children. We are excited to watch them grow and succeed throughout their
years at Petrides. We wish you a wonderful summer!

Happy Birthday: Class 001: Rosie 6/3, Charis 6/20

Class 002: Desiree 6/19, Charlotte 6/24, Isabel 6/25
We will celebrate summer birthdays during snack time on June 22". We will send home notices to parents of
students who have summer birthdays to coordinate snacks.

Happy (Summer) Birthday: Class 001: Zane 7/9, Arnes 7/22, MJ 7/22, Jovany 7/31
Class 002: Jaden 7/31, Landon 8/20, Leah 8/25
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Upcoming Dates | Literacy Corner
Suggested Books

* 6/5- Memory Walk at 9:00 am

* 6/7- Chancellor’s Day, No School for Students
* 6/11- Clerical Day, No School for Students

* 6/13 - Rescheduled Spirit Day

*  6/14- Super Hero Breakfast 8:30 am

The Very Hungry Caterpillar- Eric Carle LY

Caterpillar to Butterfly- Laura Marsh ﬁ Bﬁ?"ls
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The Very Grouchy Ladybug- Eric Carle
Ladybugs- Margaret Hall

*  6/15- Eid al-Fitr- School Closed Vocabulary
*  6/19-PTA Hosting Carnival Life Cycle- The stage that a living thing goes through as it
*  6/26- Last Day Of School, Half-Day, 11:20am grows.
dismissal . . .
Chrysalis- The stage when a caterpillar changes into a

Metamorphosis- Change

Themes
* Lifecycles Part Il | Wish List 5 I
* Summer safety | * Dixie Cups I

Our Social-Emotional Learning...

This year was our first year of incorporating Sanford Harmony, our Social Emotional Learning curriculum
into our classrooms. The students and teachers loved this new addition. Itis a program designed to cultivate
strong classroom relationships and supportive learning communities. It creates a classroom where students are
empowered to connect, communicate, collaborate, embrace diversity, and resolve conflict. This summer, think
about choosing books from the attached book list to read with your child(ren).

A Note from Ms. Ponzi -

Dear Petrides Families,

Time really does fly at Petrides! | cannot believe how fast this year has gone. May was a busy month with
much to celebrate. | would like to thank everyone who came out to all of our special events, especially our moms!
Elementary Spirit Week was a success with students racking up points for participating in each theme day. We
would like to thank the PTA for the delicious watermelons that they donated for our students to enjoy. June is a
month jam packed with celebrations and end of year events. Please join us as often as you possibly can.

It was my pleasure working with all of you this school year. Please enjoy your summer vacation and | look
forward to seeing you all in September!

Have a
Sincerely, sGreat ;
Ms. Ponzi R




